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Date: 06/21/2013 
 
To keep the neighborhood well advised of progress in the investigation and 
cleanup at the Madison Kipp Corporation Property, DNR will release updates 
directly to neighbors through the DNR’s website (dnr.wi.gov, search: “Kipp”) and 
through this e-newsletter system. DNR will make efforts to notify property owners 
and tenants, in advance, when specific data is released that references their 
property or an adjacent location.    
 
Update on site investigation report 
 
The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR), in consultation with the 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), the Wisconsin Department of 
Health Services (DHS) and Public Health Madison & Dane County (PHMDC), 
has finished the review of the “Site Investigation and Interim Actions Report 
February 2012 – January 2013” that was submitted to the DNR by Madison-Kipp 
Corporation’s (MKC) environmental consultant, Arcadis.      
 
Click here to view DNR’s response to the Site Investigation Report. 
 
Among other things, DNR is requiring MKC to conduct additional sampling and 
provide additional documentation of historic chemical use and disposal practices. 
 
Additionally, on May 29, 2013, MKC submitted an addendum to the 
aforementioned SI report.  The DNR’s letter does not include a response to this 
new information. 
 
Click here to view the addendum. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Additional Resources 
 
Where Can I Find More Information?   
 
Website:    dnr.wi.gov: Search “Kipp” 
 
Public Document Repository: Hawthorne Public Library Information Desk 

For hours and contact information visit 
www.madisonpubliclibrary.org/hawthorne, 608-246-4548 

 
Whom Can I Contact to Ask a Question or Make a Comment? 
 
DNR Soil/Groundwater Cleanup  Linda Hanefeld, DNR Team Supervisor 
& General Community Concerns:  608.275.3267, linda.hanefeld@wiconsin.gov  
 
Health Effects of Contamination:  John Hausbeck, Public Health – Madison & Dane Co.  
     608.243.0331, jhausbeck@publichealthmdc.com 
 

http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/Brownfields/documents/kipp/reviewletter62013.pdf
http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/Brownfields/documents/kipp/addendum52913.pdf

